
 

Weekly News 
27th September 2019 
Poppy, Bluebell and 

Sunflower Class

Next week:
Next week we will be starting to 
learn our sounds! Each day will be 

themed around a sound and we 
will learn a song to help us 

remember. We follow the Jolly 
Phonics songs which can be found 

on YouTube for you to sing at 
home! 

Our focus this week was: 
We are playing a range of 

phonics games, some with a 
focus on rhyme, eg. cat, bat. 

Can you find any rhyming 
pairs around the house? 

What about sock and lock? 

Maths
In Reception we are learning 
about the value of numbers. 

This week we have been 
exploring number one. We 

have been exploring number 
one in lots of differnt ways. 
For example 1p, £1, 1m, 1cm, 

1kg, 1 o'clock.

Further Information: 
This week your child will 

come home with their Home/ 
School Learning diary. Please 

have a look through his to 
familarise yourselves with it.   

Please leave these in book 
bags as we will need them 

throughout the week.  

Thank You
Thank you to those of you who 
came to the Welcome Meeting 
yesterday. The presentation is 

now available on the school 
website - go to 'Year groups' and 
then 'Reception'. The Curriculum 

Learning Map and Sparkle 
Moments template is also posted 

there. 

Pick up and drop off
A big well done to the children 
who have been brave enough to 
say good bye to their carers at 

the gate. It may take a bit longer 
for some children which is fine :)  
Thank you for using the correct 
class gate and ensuring siblings 
are not playing with equipment. 

The children are loving the creative area 
and we are short of supplies. Please can 
you kindly donate any clean recyclable 
materials? Thank you.  

Next week we will be talking about our families 
and celebrations. Please could you bring in a 
family photo for your child to share with the 
class? Please let us know if you are not happy for 
us to display these photos.  


